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23 January 2018
Antony Andrews

Via email: fyi-request-7120-f69d167d@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Andrews
YOUR OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT (1982) REQUEST

| refer to your request dated 16 January 2018 where you requested the following information from the
Hawke’s Bay District Health Board (HBDHB):

1 Bed monthly occupancy data rates at the public hospital/hospitals from July 2007 to
June 2016. If monthly data is not available please specify the reason.

2. If monthly data is unavailable, the next preference would be quarterly data, if
quarterly is not available then | will accept half-yearly. Furthermore, as last resort
yearly data.

3. I am also willing to accept data on bed occupancy rates at random intervals within a
year.

Please also include the method used to calculate bed-occupancy rates by your DHB.

Under the Official Information Act 1982, we have 20 working days from receipt of your request to
respond. Therefore we anticipate a response back to you by 14 February 2018.

Yours sincerely

NA KIRK
Communications Manager
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